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The Province of Cumberland & Westmorland Morecambe Bay Walk 2024. 

The Provincial Grand Master, Right Worshipful Brother William John Bewley, would be pleased for members to join 

the eleventh Provincial Walk in aid of the Provincial Grand Masters Charity, once again raising money for the 

Cumberland & Westmorland 2027 Festival. 

We will be crossing Morecambe Bay on Saturday, 13th July 2024 at 10:30 am, with guide Michael Wilson, leading us 

from Arnside Promenade across the bay to Grange. In preparation for our day out we will meet at the Monument, 

Arnside at 10:10 am. 

This is a fun day out for all the family, including the dog!  We request all walkers raise a minimum sponsorship of 

£25.00 each and that non-walkers kindly sponsor The Provincial Master Worshipful Brother William John Bewley or 

the Assistant Provincial Grand Master Ian D’Arcy.  Just £1.00 from each member would raise a considerable amount 

to help boost funds for the Festival. 

There are cafes along the promenade at Grange to purchase refreshments following the walk, although these will be 

very busy, we have found it better to walk further to The Commadore Inn where there is normally plenty of room to 

sit and purchase drink and/or food with toilet facilities available for customers.  

Walkers must now be registered so please confirm your place by emailing myself or getting your lodge secretary to 

do on your behalf.  This also helps us establish interest for the event. 

We hope you will be able to join us.  

Yours fraternally,  

PCaunce                    

Peter Caunce 
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